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Our Ref: MGLA140119-3080 
 

5 February 2019 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your follow-up request for information which the GLA received on 12th January 
2019. Your request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
In reference to your previous request for information dated 26th December 2018 (reference 
number: MGLA281218-1569) you asked for the number of affordable homes in London that 
received public money where the full price of the property is over £500,000, on an annual basis, 
which the GLA responded on 8th January 2019.  
 
You have now asked for a follow-up request: 
 

Could I please follow this up by asking for the same figures but going back to 2010? 
 
Firstly, my apologies, but in reviewing the figures provided in the previous response I note that 
these were based on number of bedrooms instead of the number of affordable homes. The 
corrected table, is below showing the number of affordable home where the market value of 
the property is over £500,000 from 2015-16 and beyond.  
 
Please note that you requested a full price of property however, we do not hold the full 
purchase price and instead, we collect the average market value for shared ownership units. 
Therefore, we have provided the number of affordable homes in London where the average 
market value is over £500,000.  
 
I apologise for any inconvenience caused.  
 

 
 
Regarding your follow up request for the same figures going back to 2010, unfortunately our 
current systems do not hold data for completed schemes prior to 2015 therefore we are unable 
to provide the figures.  All data available in our current system is provided in the above table.    
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference at the top of this email.  

Completion Year 

(GLA Financial Year)
2015-16 2016-17 2017-18 2018-19 2019-20 2020-21 2021-22 2023-24 Total

No. of Affordable Home Units           103           129           315           267           273              35                1                6              1,129 



     

 

 

 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Paul Robinson 
Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  

https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-information
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